
FIFTEENTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 
 

July 12, 2015 
 

MASS INTENTIONS 
 

Saturday, July 11, 2015 
8:15 AM Deceased Parishioners 
5:00 PM Marie Connolly, James Monroe 
Sunday, July 12, 2015 
7:30 AM Daniel Tana, John Pyatak 
9:00 AM Mary Scully, Yvette Ehr 
11:00 AM Alfred Paquin, Samuel Morreale, Sr.,  
 John Pyatak 
Monday, July 13, 2015 
8:15 AM Raymond Schmitt  
Tuesday, July 14, 2015 
8:15 AM John Pyatak  
Wednesday, July 15, 2015  

 8:15 AM Peter Ramsden   
 Thursday July 16, 2015 

8:15 AM John Pyatak   
Friday, July 17, 2015 
8:15 AM Thomas Maynard    
Saturday, July 18, 2015 
8:15 AM Debbie Pelech   
5:00 PM Noreen Keane, Dorothy Greenfield  
Sunday, July 19, 2015 
7:30 AM Daniel Tana, Phil Montaldo  
9:00 AM Jack Lavin, Noreen Ward  
11:00 AM Ruth E. Carroll, Thomas Mabey 
  
CELEBRANTS FOR JULY 18th & JULY 19TH, 2015 

5:00 PM Rev. Henry Schreitmueller 
7:30 AM Msgr. John J. Carroll 
9:00 AM Rev. Lukasz Iwanczuk 
11:00 AM Rev. Edward G. Lambro 
  
PROCLAIMER OF THE WORD 
Saturday, July 18, 2015 
5:00 PM Carolyn and Ann Rebori  
Sunday, July 19, 2015 
7:30 AM Susan Urban  
9:00 AM John Berthiaume, Ron Scilla 
11:00 AM Pam and Bob Smith  
 
EUCHARISTIC MINISTER SCHEDULE 
Saturday, July 18, 2015  
5:00 PM Kelly & George Casagrand, Kathy Decker,  
 Marlene Grant, JoAnn Richardi, Marie Weber 
Sunday, July 19, 2015 
7:30 AM Paul Pineda   
9:00 AM Helena DeAlmeida, Robert & Jennifer Heckler, 
 Patricia Koziol, Stephen Marchiano, Bill O’Brien 
11:00 AM Yesenia Cohen, Dolores Gesumaria, 
 MaryAnn Grieco, Eileen Savastano, Bill & Ellen 
 Sharkey 

 
For those who have been called home to Christ we pray 
especially for Joseph Morano, and Leo Ward (father of 
Charleen Scully) who died recently. 

  
 
 
 
         

We pray especially for our parishioners, relatives and friends. 
 

 Charlotte Alvino Kenneth Murski 
 Ben Cauz Nicholas Neill 
 Manuel Castro Briana O'Connor 
 Henry Catalano Lee Paterno 
 Karen Davis Fr. John Pierce 
 Cindy Elkind Frank Reinhardt Jr. 
 Joseph Hammond Amanda Sienicki 
 Eric Haubrich Sean Smith 
 Nancy Huber Terry Wickham 
 Bud Menzies Joseph Wickham 
   
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

STEWARDSHIP A WAY OF LIFE 
TITHING, GOD’S PLAN FOR GIVING 

 

Last Week:  $14,027.00  Last Year:  $12,879.00 
Attendance:  281   Thank You! 
 

Pastor’s Gratitude: “Thank you to those who participated in 
the survey regarding the times of daily Masses.” 
 

Parishioner’s Response: “The air conditioning in the Church 
feels good.  Thank you!” 

 

WELCOME HOME 
Omar Hernandez, our seminarian, is due back from Columbia 
on July 15

th
.  

 

R&R FOR THE MUSIC MINISTER 
Michael Pierce, our Music Minister, will be taking the week off 
to be with family and friends in New Hampshire and Maine. 
Enjoy! 
 

SURVEY RESULTS 
Regarding the times of another daily Mass the results are as 
follows:  
 7am – 2 votes 8:45am – 1 vote 
 9am – 2 votes 12noon – 3 votes 
 5pm – 4 votes 7pm – 5 votes 
Several parishioners wished for a daily evening Mass during 
lent at 7pm and one person advised that the first Mass on Ash 
Wednesday should be held in the Church rather than the 
Chapel.  There were many people who attend the 8:15am 
Mass who expressed a desire that it remain the same which it 
will.  That was not part of the survey.  This information is 
helpful in our yearly planning and we are evaluating these 
results and appreciate your participation. 
  

 R E L I G I O U S    E D U C A T I O N     
Summer session begins on July 20 and runs to July 31.  
Grades 1-5 times, 9-12pm and grades 6-8 times, 6:30-9pm. No 
Friday classes for grades 6-8. Registration is closed. You 
should have received your child’s admission ticket in the mail. 
If you have not, please call the office.  Remember to pack a 
snack for your child.  Parents join us on the last day of class for 
the closing mass, gr. 1-5 at 11 AM, gr. 6-8 at 8PM.  Look for an 
email that contains the Parent/Student Handbook.  Please sign 
and return with your child on the first day of classes.  Contact 
info:   973-838-0567 or reled@olmchurch.org 
 

WORLD MEETING OF FAMILIES 
For parishioners who want to be present for the World Meeting 
of Families in Philly from Sept. 22-27, information is available 
at worldmeeting2015.org.   A Pro-Life International Symposium 
will also take place during the Meeting on Wed. night Sept. 23 
from 6 to 7:45pm in the Grand Ballroom of the Philadelphia 
Convention Center (where other gatherings for the WMF will 
also occur).  Find the details at ProLifeWorldEvent.com.  
Eduardo Verastegui, a longtime friend of Priests for Life, and 
star of the film Bella, will speak and greet participants.   
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Mary, Mother of the Unborn 
Prayer of Fulton J. Sheen 

 

Jesus, Mary and Joseph, I love you very much 
I beg you to spare the life of the unborn baby  

that I have spiritually adopted, who is in danger of abortion. 
Let me live… 

Feel my mother’s arms around me… 
Feel my father’s love surround me… 

Be a part of God’s creation… 
Let me live… 

 



 
  

“COMMISSIONED” 
The work of God is not a solitary affair.  Each of us has been 
commissioned by our baptism to continue Christ’s mission in 
today’s world.  It is not our job to convince others to follow 
Christ, but we are called to speak, to defend and to explain 
Christ whenever the opportunity arises.  We have the hands, 
feet and words that will do Christ’s work.  “Whoever does not 
listen to you, shake the dust off your feet” is Jesus’s advice to 
us when we meet resistance.  Christ tells the Apostles not to 
take anything other than the clothes on their backs and a 
walking stick.  Why?  Our possessions can distract, cripple and 
burden us from our true mission and purpose of serving others.  
Pope Francis says, “In order to enter into the expanse of God’s 
horizon, find those who bear His gaze from above.  Our 
challenge is to enter into Christ’s perspective.”  Who was it in 
your life journey that taught you faith, morals, values, love, 
kindness, forgiveness and mercy?  Who helped you to know 
God better?  Who will you teach to know the love of Christ?  
Join a faith sharing or bible group.  Want to complete your 
sacraments or become Catholic?  Please call Msgr. Carroll 
at 973-838-6838 ext. 100 or Carol Mangani at 973-283-2218. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

OLD FOLKS PICNIC 
The OLM Ladies Guild will host the residents of St. Joseph 
Home for the Elderly and local seniors at the annual picnic 
on Monday, August 3, 2015.  We are in need of small gifts 
that are suitable for seniors.  Suggested items: small photo 
books, small frames, books, large print puzzle books, knee 
highs, writing paper, thank-you notes, note pads, note cards, 
socks for men, handkerchiefs,  NEW beanie babies, powder, 
body spray, lotion.  Your donations of NEW & UNWRAPPED 
items can be placed in the receptacles in the narthex marked 
“OLD FOLKS PICNIC” by July 25.  Confirmation candidates 
can earn service hours by volunteering. Adult volunteers are 
also needed.  If you can volunteer please contact Marilyn 
Koziol at 973-492-8135 or marjon2@optonline.net 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

  
 
 

FIFTEENTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 
 

First Reading: Amos 7:12-15 
Amaziah (priest of Bethel) ordered Amos to leave Bethel and 
never prophesy there again. Amos replied that he had not 
been a prophet, but was a shepherd until he was called by 
God. 
 

Second Reading: Ephesians 1:3-14 or 1:3-10 
Paul exults God’s immeasurable generosity as he recounts all 
the blessings that have been bestowed upon all God’s people. 
We all became adopted children of God when we heard the 
message of truth Christ brought to us, and because of it, 
believed in him. 
 

Gospel: Mark 6:7-13 
Jesus gave the twelve disciples authority over unclean spirits 
and sent them out to preach and heal the sick. He advised 
them to bring nothing with them and to shake the dust from 
their feet of any town where they had not been welcomed. 
Jesus wanted them to understand what they would need to do 
in his place after his death. 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

EVA’S VILLAGE SUMMER CAMP 
As we enter the summer months with great anticipation, we are 
gearing up for our summer program for the children that reside 
at Eva’s Hope Residence. Planned activities are designed to 
immerse the children in educational and enriching experiences. 
With the hope of receiving summer camp sponsors, the 
planned trips for this year include a visit to the Bronx Zoo, 
World of Wings butterfly museum, Sahara Sam’s Water Park, 
the Children’s Museum of Manhattan, and tickets to see the 
Broadway musical Aladdin. 
 

While in the care of Eva’s Village, we want to ensure that our 
children have an educationally enriching summer, much like 
many of us enjoyed while growing up. 
 

We request your consideration of becoming a sponsor for the 
camp activities. For more details or to secure your sponsorship 
contact Donna Fico, Senior Director of Program and Resource 
Development, at (973) 523-6220 ext. 230. 
 

CATHOLIC HOMESCHOOL CONFERENCE 
The Immaculate Heart of Mary New York Homeschool 
Conference will be held at Mercy College in Dobbs Ferry on 
Friday July 31

st
 and Sat. August 1

st
.  Admission is free and pre-

registration is not required.  For more information please visit 
www.ihmconference.org or call 540-636-1946. 
 

THEOLOGY AND PHILOSOPHY COURSES 
Assumption College for Sisters in Denville will offer courses for 
credit or audit this fall from August 26 – December 18, 2015.  
Courses available are Sacred Scripture I; Sacramental 
Theology; Spiritual Theology; Historical Intro to Philosophy.  
For information or registration call 973-957-0188 or email 
academicdean@acs350.org. 

Contact Information: 
Youth Ministry-youthministry@olmchurch.org 
Confirmation-youth@olmchurch.org 
 

YOUTH & YOUNG ADULTS  
 

Registration for the OLM Confirmation Program for the 
2015/2016 school year is currently underway.  All students 
who will be entering 9th or 10th grade in the fall, whether in 
public, private or Catholic School need to register in our 
parish program.   Registrations were due by 6/1.  If you have 
not yet registered, please contact Grace Davin at 
youth@olmchurch.or  or 973-283-1212. 

THE KNIGHTS CORNER 
Knights of Columbus 
Council 14493 News 

News: 
All Catholic men in the Parish are welcome to join the 
Knights.  If you have any questions, please contact Dave 
Puccia or Mike D’Amelio or talk to any current member of the 
Knights. 
 
Exemplifications and new membership: 
Dave Puccia, Grand Knight: 973-492-2774 
Mike D’Amelio, Deputy Grand Knight:  973-800-4915 
 
Calendar: 
See Parish Website for complete calendar for 2014-2015 
7/17:   Yankee game bus trip 
7/22:   Family BBQ 
8/01: Food Drive 
8/12: Officers at 7:30pm, Business meeting at 8pm Ryan Rm 
8/26: Social meeting at 8pm in the Ryan Rm 
 

 

Have fun & help others… 
Join the Ladies Guild!  

 

Thank you to all who purchased Raffle Tickets! 
 
 

Next drawing Sat., July 25
th

 after the 5pm Mass! 
 

Save The Date:  Sept. 14 First Fall Mtg. 
To make ‘journals of love’ for cancer patients; Join us! 

 

*For more information contact Julie Puccia  
973-492-2774 or jlpuccia@optonline.net 
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INSERT LETTER FROM DIOCESE OF PATERSON 
PDF IS ATTACHED 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


